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                               Feb 4, 5	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Human Remains
New York has become the sixth state to legalize human composting.  According to the law’s sponsor, such treatment of human remains, born and unborn, is needed as “New Yorkers grow more environmentally conscious” and begin “seeking an alternative to cremation which uses fossil fuels and contributes to greenhouse gas emissions or use up land and contribute to soil and groundwater pollution.”  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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		         Feb 11,12	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	FDA and Abortion Pill
On January 3rd, the FDA announced that mifepristone and misoprostol (known as the abortion pills) can filled at any pharmacy with only a doctor’s prescription, making abortion a “do it yourself” project.  Previously, these pills could only be dispensed at a hospital, doctor’s office, or a hospital due to the need for a physical exam or doctor’s consultation with the patient.  Proof of the validity of the prescription is not required and the name of the person writing the prescription must be kept secret.  There is no way to know if the patient has been made aware of the possible health risks to these drugs.  At least two major pharmacies have already said they will dispense the pills.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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On March 3 and 4, Right to LIFESPAN will again host a Be The Change training session for 7th grade through college aged students (and their parents).  Offering information on topics that will equip them to be effective and informed advocates for the pre-born, the sessions take place at two locations.  Divine Child Church, on March 3rd, and Auburn Hills Christian Center on 
March 4th. Bryan Kemper, Youth Director for Priests for Life is the main presenter.  A pizza meal will be served. Donations are appreciated. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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			Feb. 25,26	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Parental Rights
On December 8, 2022, the Bridge wrote in an article stating that it was likely that the Michigan legislature would be looking closely at Michigan laws that might conflict with the provisions of Proposal 3.  The legislature is waiting for feedback from abortion supporting groups on issues such as parental consent and/or notification for abortion on minors.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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